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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear CFTC

Re RIN 3038-AC61.

I would like to express my feelings on the proposed changes.

I operate a small trading account, and am able to make a reasonable living from it.

If the changes were to be effected, it would stop me trading overnight.
No doubt there are many others in a similar position.

Please think of the small trader, and reconsider the proposed changes.

Thankyou

J M Butt


